
No formal meeting was held as the Christmas spirit was up-

on us. In all we had 20 adults, one teenager and 6 children 

ready to party. The hall was decorated, the Christmas tree 

was ready and the Christmas music lent an ambience to 

the gathering and set the mood for a lovely night together. 
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Lotte Linden had once again concocted a puzzling quiz that had all of us 

scratching our heads and thinking I know that but what is the answer??? 

Colin Anderson won the quiz with a remarkable score and so won the 

prize. Thank you Lotte for giving us another fantastic quiz  

The lucky door prize was a hamper of Christmas goodies that was won 

by our teenage visitor. She said she had never won anything before and 

was delighted to be able to share the prize with her Grandfather who she 

had come with to our Christmas Gathering. The award of the hamper 

was so totally unexpected and having never won anything before it was 

lovely to see her win it.  

 

At the end of the evening festivities we gave each other be st wishes for 

a safe and happy Christmas and we will look forward to seeing everyone 

in the New Year.  
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